
      BUSHES PRIMARY PARENT COUNCIL 
                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 

January 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Our next disco of the year is on Thursday 2nd February 2023 at the times below.  We hope your child can manage to come 
along and enjoy the music. The disco takes place in the school gym hall with our resident DJ, Wallace Burt. 
 
The cost of the Disco is £2.00, which will be collected at the door on entry along with the emergency contact slip below.  
PLEASE FILL THIS SLIP OUT IN ADVANCE AND BRING WITH YOU ON THE NIGHT  
 
Primaries 1, 2 & 3  will start to ‘disco’ at 6.30pm and the disco will end at 7.30pm. Parents of children attending this 
disco are allowed to wait in the dinner hall during the disco. Some parents find this a good opportunity to meet 
parents of other children, especially parents who are new to the school. 
 
Primary 1, 2 & 3 children should enter through the middle door instead of the main doors.  Could we ask that all 
children enter through the middle door and make their way along the corridor. Parent Council members will be on 
hand to guide you with this.  Please could we ask that you do not leave your child until the disco starts at 6.30pm 
and you make sure they go into the gym hall before leaving.   At the end of this disco, parents are requested to come 
in the Main Door, through the dining hall and collect the children from inside the Gym Hall. They will then leave 
through the gym hall and out the main door. We must also insist that any parents who decide to remain in the dinner 
hall during this disco, follow this one-way system. 
 
Primary 4, 5, 6 & 7 will start at 7.45pm and finish at 8.45pm.  Children are requested to queue up at the middle door and 
wait in the corridor until we have cleared the hall of infant children.  Children should enter through the middle door 
instead of the main doors.  Could we ask that all children enter through the middle door and make their way along 
the corridor. Parent Council members will be on hand to guide you with this.  Please could we ask that you do not 
leave your child until the disco starts at 7.45pm and you make sure they go into the gym hall before leaving.  At the 
end of this disco, parents are requested to come in the Main Door, through the dining hall and collect the children 
from inside the Gym Hall. They will then leave through the gym hall and out the middle door. We must insist that all 
parents follow this one-way system. 
 
Children must be collected by an adult from both discos 
 
A tuck shop selling a variety of sweets, crisps and water will be available on the night. It would be a great help if the children 
could bring along change for tuck as we very quickly run out if all children bring £1 coins.  
 
 
Looking forward to a very enjoyable evening! 
 
Kind regards 
Bushes Parent Council 
 
If any parent would like to stay and help, we would be very grateful, as we need a minimum of 10 volunteers, for both 
sessions to enable us to run the disco. If we do not reach this minimum, the event cannot go ahead.  
 
Many thanks. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- - 

 
Emergency contact form. Please complete and send with your child on evening of disco. 
(This is a safety measure so that an accurate count can be a taken.) 
 
Child’s name……………………………………………………………………     
Class………………………………………………………. 
 
Emergency Contact……………………………………………………..    Telephone Number……………………………. 


